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INTERNAL NOTICE 
STUDENT LIFE & 

GOVERNANCE DEPARTMENT 

 

 
   2022 SRC PLEDGES  

 

ATTENTION: Students 

 

The 2022 SRC pledges process is currently open until 23h59 on Friday the 25th of February 

2022. 

Students wishing to form part of the process should apply by using the following 

link: https://forms.gle/EfL8jyiV2KBPs3v28 

Please ensure that you provide all required information, including all relevant supporting 

documents. 

Kindly note that no physically submitted or emailed applications will be accepted.  

For any inquiries, please email the pledges committee at: pledges@vut.ac.za 

Regards 

The SRC Pledges Committee 
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